DANCING RABBIT GENEALOGICAL & HISTORICAL SOCIETY

NOVEMBER 2019

President's Message

Greetings,

Can you believe that it is already November? We have accomplished much this year in the restoration of the Sudduth House and will soon be sharing her with our community. Thank each of you for your efforts in bringing us to this point of our project.

The holiday season is upon us starting with Veteran's Day. Let us never forget the great sacrifices that many men and women have made to keep our freedom. Many have made the ultimate sacrifice. Without them we would not have the wonderful freedoms that we enjoy every day in this great land.

Next will be Thanksgiving. In 1621 the pilgrims celebrated with the Wampanoag Indians in Plymouth for their survival in the new world after a long hard winter with much sickness and death. They had a feast and enjoyed a day of Thanksgiving and prayer for all the blessings that God had provided. Today we are so blessed in America that we tend to take those blessings for granted. We gather with friends and family for fellowship, a wonderful meal, watch football and don't always stop and sincerely give thanks to God for all our blessings. This Thanksgiving let's stop and consider all the blessings we daily enjoy and what a privilege it is to be living in this time period of history in this great land we call America.



Wednesday, November 13, 2019 1:00 P.M.

> Eads-Mansell-Sudduth House 309 N. Van Buren Street Carthage, MS

Looking forward to seeing all of you at our November 13th meeting. Come and bring a friend with you.

Robert

Check our website www.drghs.org

NOVEMBER PROGRAM

Wayne Upchurch of Carthage will present a slideshow of photographs he made during his tour in Vietnam as a Marine Combat Engineer. He was able to capture many aspects of the culture and terrain of that war torn country.